

Fw: Maple Run

Doug Shoemaker <doug@iym.org>

Fri, Aug 10, 2012 at 6:18 PM

To: Cathy Harris <charris1459@yahoo.com>, Little Blue River Friends littleblueriverfriends@mach1pc.com>, Dave Phillips <dave@wabashfriends.org>, DAVIDLBRINDLE@aol.com, Thomas Hamm <tomh@earlham.edu>, Greg Hinshaw <ghinshaw@rc.k12.in.us>, Rdennis1946@hotmail.com, Ray Ontko <rayo@ontko.com>, "Daniel, Fred" <cardboardgamer@yahoo.com>

---- Original Message -----

From: Lee Cabe
To: doug@iym.org
Cc: John Key

Sent: Friday, August 10, 2012 11:42 AM

Subject: Reconfiguration

Doug,

As clerk of the ministry and oversight committee at Maple Run Friends I wanted to report that we have made our recommendation to our monthly meeting on the reconfiguration issue. Of the two options available we recommended (Yearly Meeting B) as the preferred option. This recommendation has been approved by our monthly meeting.

Thanks Lee